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Sunday, June 2 to Friday, June 7, 2024 

 
   Please join us as we travel to Kentucky to 
work at the Red Bird Mission, serving the 
people in Eastern Kentucky deep in the Ap-
palachian Mountains.  The scenery is beau-
tiful but the rugged mountains make for lit-
tle employment and extreme poverty, mak-
ing the area among the 20 poorest counties 
in the entire country. 
   Founded with just a school in 1921, Red 
Bird Mission has grown into a full-service 
mission of the United Methodist Church, the 
only one of its kind in the United States. It 
serves approximately 14,000 people each 
year.  The large main campus includes the 
Redbird Christian School K-12, health clin-
ics, thrift store, community outreach, large 
work camp with dining hall and cabins, vol-
unteer quarters, several residences for mis-
sion directors, a volunteer fire department, 
along with storage and maintenance facili-
ties. 
   We will be doing work and community 
projects during our stay, which vary accord-
ing to the abilities of our group.   This trip is 
$500 per person (members of Calvary are 
just $333), which includes your roundtrip 
transportation by van, along with meals and 
lodging at Redbird.   Deposits of $200 are 
due by April.   Please invite your friends!   
   Make checks payable to “Calvary UMC” 
with “Red Bird 2024” in the memo line and 
mail to Nancy Flint, Calvary UMC, 4700 
Locust Lane, Harrisburg, PA  17109.   
Please include your contact information 
with name, phone and email. 
 
For more information, please contact Dyan 
Yingst at  
dyanyingst@comcast.net 
or 717-979-4152  

Red Bird Mission Trip 

Wesley Forest Cabin Painting 

Saturday, March 9th from 9AM—4 PM. 

RSVP to Michelle Schwartzman at 717-766-7441 ext. 

3105 or vim@susumc.org.  Bring your own lunch.  

Snacks and coffee will be provided. 

 

Onondaga Mission Trip 

July 15th—19th 

Cost is $225 for church members and $325 for others.  

Group Meeting on June 30th at 2 PM.  Contact John 

Shepler to sign up at 717-579-2548 or sign up in The 

Square. 

 

Shiprock New Mexico Mission Trip  

to the Navajo Reservation 

Fall 2024 

We are exploring a Mission Trip to Shiprock later 

this year.  If you would be interested, please call John 

Shepler at 717-579-2548, email the church office, or 

sign up in The Square. 

Other Mission Trips 
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